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4 September 2003

Distribution: To all Licensed Plumbers and Authorized Persons

Dear Sir,

WSD Circular Letter No. 7/2003
No Need to Re-apply for Acceptance or No-objection Letters
of the Same Pipes and Fittings

May I draw your attention to that the acceptance letters or no-objection
letters for pipes and fittings are issued against the products irrespective of the
suppliers or supplier’s agents. Should there be a change in the supplier or
supplier’s agent for a product produced by the same manufacturer, it is not necessary

to make a re-submission.

c.c. Housing Department
Architectural Services Department

Yours faithfully,

(CHAT Chi Wai, David)

for Water Authority



